[Chevron provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the Amnesty International report, “Contracting out of human rights - The Chad–Cameroon pipeline project”.  The report and related articles & materials are available at:

http://www.business-humanrights.org/Links/Repository/791728 ] 

Chevron response to Amnesty International report on Chad-Cameroon pipeline

20 September 2005

“Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the recently issued report on the Chad-Cameroon pipeline project.  As you are aware, ExxonMobil is the operator on the project.  However, we want to make clear our support for human rights which is articulated in the Chevron Way.”
